
We are open!!! 
 
Under the current guidelines as per the Ontario government we are able to open.  We are very 
excited to be back to dancing and teaching.  We miss all our students.  Dance in not an exercise 
but a way of life. 
We have implemented safety protocols in order to keep everyone safe.  The health and safety 
of our students and staff is our top priority. 
Some of the changes that have been implement: 
 
Before arriving: 

- Must pre-register for all classes (no drop ins allowed) 
- Pre-register early since we have limited space based on current guidelines. 
- Bring your own partner for partner class (no rotation during class) 

o Please reach out to us if you need help finding a partner for class. 
- Please refrain from coming to class if (contact us instead) 

o You are feeling unwell  
o Have traveled outside of Canada within 14 days 
o Have been in close contact with a confirmed or probable case of COVID-19. 

- Arrive no more than 10 min before your class time. 
- Wash or Sanitize your hands 

 
During your class: 

- We require that you arrive in your mask and wear your mask anytime you are moving 
around the facility. 

- If you chose to you may remove your mask once you are in your designated spot on the 
dance floor.  

- Bring minimal amount of personal belongings and dressed ready for class. 
- Practice physical distancing. 
- Pre-class health screening  
- Thoroughly disinfecting all high contact surfaces after each class. 

 
After your class: 

- Wash or Sanitize your hands 
- Avoid loitering in class or waiting area. 

 
 
If you have any question please feel free to contact us. 
 
Mark Kowalski 
 


